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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 1, 2021 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Ditching and Drainage Issue on Stone Gate Road 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Ashmore, regarding Ditching and Drainage 

Issue on Stone Gate Road, be received; 

That Staff investigate the drainage issue along Stone Gate Road and report back to 

Council with their findings by Q3 of 2021; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next regular 

council meeting. 

Rationale  

 

Stone Gate Road is located West of Gil Mar Road off of Pitts Cove Road. 

At present, there have been reports of drainage concerns on the north side of the road. 

Residents on Cobble Lane as well as Aster Lane have experienced washouts and 

flooding.  

Residents are asking if we can assist them in establishing a plan of action to prevent 

further erosion and to mitigate any future damage to the road and their private property. 


